
 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

 
The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. in Room 
136 at Marion City Hall. Commission members present were Paul Rehn, Grant Hagen and 
Rachel Kadlec 
 
Also present was Commission Clerk Rachel Bolender.  
 
Moved by Hagen, seconded by Rachel to approve the minutes of the September 3 and 
September 10, 2019 meeting. All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Commission Clerk Rachel Bolender stated that the police officer testing will be on October 26 at 
8:00 a.m. at the Police Station.  
 
With there being no further business, moved by Hagen, seconded by Kadlec to adjourn the 
meeting at 8:37 a.m.  All in favor, motion carried.   
 
Rachel Bolender, Civil Service Commission Clerk  

 


